
PFS Consulting Managing Director, Adrian McGarva said regarding the
appointment: 

“This strategic move reflects our commitment to advancing PFS Consulting's
growth while maintaining operational excellence. We are delighted to be in a
position to create a role integrating Jayesh into the operational side of our
business. He brings a significant depth of experience and expertise to our team,
and has demonstrated a successful track record in enhancing operational
efficiency over the last 3 years developing our life and general insurance
actuarial consulting practices.
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PFS CONSULTING APPOINTS JAYESH
BHANA IN A NEW ROLE AS COO

MEDIA RELEASE

PFS Consulting is pleased to announce that it has appointed Jayesh Bhana in a
newly created role as Chief Operating Officer (COO).

About PFS

PFS is in an exciting phase of growth and expansion. As we evolve, it is essential
that we maintain the high standards of service that our clients have come to
expect. This appointment reinforces our dedication to operational excellence,
ensuring that our clients receive the best possible support and solutions.

PFS was a sponsor of the International Congress of Actuaries in 2023 and is a
current business partner of both the Actuaries Institute and the Underwriting
Agencies Council. We are a Corporate member of ASFA and the AICD and
maintain full alignment with the Essential Eight Maturity Model from the
Australian Cyber Security Centre (ACSC).

In this new role, Jayesh will play a pivotal role in ensuring
that we continue to focus on delivering to our clients'
needs and best interests. His leadership will strengthen
our operational capabilities and strategic vision. We have
seen first-hand his expertise in project management,
problem-solving, and using technology to help solve
client problems in an efficient and repeatable way.

We are confident that this move will allow us to continue
to build upon our strong foundation and provide
innovative services and solutions that align with our
clients' evolving requirements.”


